16 April, 2008
Public Consultation

Draft Employment (Amendment No. 4) (Jersey) Law 200-

Employment Tribunal Powers In Unfair Dismissal Awards

Dear Colleague
The draft Employment (Amendment No. 4) (Jersey) Law 200- was intended to be debated by the States earlier this year; however was withdrawn by the Social Security Minister in order that further consultation could be undertaken. 

The Minister has directed the Employment Forum to consult with the public and to make recommendations to him in regard to the draft amendment, which is provided in the enclosed States Proposition.  The Proposition includes a report on the purpose of the amendment and explanatory notes on each article of the amendment.
The Forum welcomes your views on the general principles and the details of the amendment.  The Forum will then consider all comments received and publish a recommendation to the Social Security Minister.

Please note that any comments provided may be quoted in the Forum’s published report.  If you do not wish your comments to be attributed to you, the organisation that you represent, or to be shared with Scrutiny, please mark your response “Confidential”.

Please send your comments to me in writing at the address below, or email me at K.Morel@gov.je.   The closing date is Wednesday 9 April, 2008.

Yours sincerely
Kate Morel
Secretary to the Employment Forum
